
 

 
 
Dear Resident: 

Later this week, crews will be conducting chlorination tests as part of the preparation to bring the new 
pipeline into service.  

Next week, we will begin tying in services to the new pipe. During this phase, some homes will 
experience a planned, temporary water outage. To ensure all affected residents are aware in advance, 
door hangers will be distributed to impacted homes this week. 

Should you have any inquiries regarding the Clairmont Terrace Water Main Replacement Project, please 
do not hesitate to contact me directly or to call the DWM Project Information line at 1-800-986-1108 or 
email projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov. For 24-hour emergencies, please call: 770.270.6243. 
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